
Mr. Hinners, 
  
I wanted to send you an email telling you how much I appreciate the box of thank you notes.  I have 
shared a stack with each of my officers as a reminder that we as police officers are still appreciated by 
the silent majority.  This was a welcomed relief from the everyday stresses in this occupation and 
allowed all of us to reflect on the good side of humanity.  Thank you again. 
 
DN 
  
Lieutenant Dustin Newman 
Baker City Police Department 
1768 Auburn Ave 
Baker City, OR 97814 
 


